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The year ahead
	Thank you
A huge thank you to everyone in our school and community, who volunteered and supported all our FOB’S events as we continue to raise record amounts of money that has gone towards the purchase of many much-needed items, including the following: -
iPads
Coach travel to and from events

Year 6 leavers meal

Goals for the football team

Football equipment

To name but a few.

Thank you everyone.


	
	About FOBS....
All at Ysgol Brynffordd are dedicated and excels in providing a safe and happy environment for our children to develop, although we are a small school, we have a big heart.  Each and every parent wants their child to be happy, achieve and enjoy new experiences.

FOBS, was set up in order to enhance their educational journey by raising extra funds for the school, for our children.

The group is made up of both parents and teachers.  Meetings are held every term to talk, plan and develop new fund raising ideas.  If you feel that you would like to get involved, please come along to a meeting. If this is not possible have a chat to one of our  class reps.



	Upcoming events:-
Scary Disco 26th October
Glitter Tattoos 24th October

Christmas Fair 7th December


	
	Class Representatives

Nursery        NEEDED
Reception    NEEDED
Year 1          NEEDED
Year 2          NEEDED           
Year 3          NEEDED
Year 4          NEEDED
Year 5          Miranda Williams (Thomas’s Mum)
Year 6          NEEDED


	Agendas and minutes for meetings

If anyone would like copies of the minutes and agendas from the fobs meeting please contact your class representative.


	
	  FOBS NEEDS YOU!!!!
If you can spare a little of your time, we desperately need volunteers.  We understand that attending meetings can be difficult and appreciate that time is precious.  However, if you can spare just a little time maybe just helping at events. The more volunteers we have the more money we can raise for all our children.
Thank you.


If you are interested in finding out more about a class representative, please contact Mrs Shickell by Friday 27th October either in person or on 01352 713184 
